Meng Heu

From: Kevin Sheridan <Kevin@acerail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 2:19 PM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Subject: SCH #2019090306 Valley Rail Sacramento Extension Project Draft EIR Public Comment Period

Extension Request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Afternoon- As the Lead Agency for the Valley Rail Sacramento Extension Project, | would like to officially notify the
State Clearinghouse that we are extending the public comment period for the Draft Environmental Impact Report (SCH
#2019090306) to 5 p.m. on Friday, June 5, 2020. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kevin Sheridan

Director of Capital Projects

San Joaquin Regional Rail Commission/Joint Powers Authority
209 403 4340



